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October 26, 2001

Ms. Zeha Chueke
177 Ocean Lane
Key Biscayne, Florida 33149

Dear Ms. Chueke,

Thank you for the outstanding concert of, 20th Century Piano Music, that you presented at Donnell last
Sunday afternoon. You played a most unique program magnificently to an extremely enthusiastic and
appreciative audience. [ appreciate your making the trip to New York during these difficult times. Itisa
pleasure to have such a talented artist perform on our series and I look forward to your return.

Best wishes for your continued success.

Sincerely,
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Anne Hofmann
Chief Librarian
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